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HEALTH LAW ADVOCATES 
RESPONDS TO PASSAGE OF HARMFUL FEDERAL HEALTH CARE 

LEGISLATION 
 

BOSTON, MA – July 3, 2025 – Health Law Advocates (HLA) is outraged by today’s passage 
of federal legislation that deliberately creates new obstacles to health care for hundreds of 
thousands of Massachusetts residents and millions more across the country. 
 
"We are disgusted with today’s passage of federal legislation that is intentionally 
written to make it harder for millions of Americans, including hundreds of thousands in 
Massachusetts, to access health care," said HLA's Executive Director, Matt Selig. "We are also 
heartbroken for all the individuals and families in our communities who will be sicker and 
financially devastated because of it."  
 
HLA extends its deepest gratitude to the millions of Americans, advocates, and lawmakers who 
worked tirelessly to prevent this madness. "We will keep fighting with you against the impacts 
of this law and build a better and more accessible health care system," Selig added.  
 
HLA exists to dismantle barriers to health care. That is our core mission. With the enactment 
of this legislation, those barriers have multiplied. We are committed to doing everything within 
our power to defend Massachusetts residents from this shameful attack on our collective health 
and wellbeing. 
 

 
 


